
   Chico Unified School District                            Administrative Office, 1163 E. 7th St., Chico, CA 95928-5999                                            (530) 891-3000 

   THE CITRUS BOBCHAT 
  Citrus Elementary School                              March 4, 2016                      Rachel A. Tadeo, Principal 

     (530) 891-3107                                      Volume 79 Issue 22                        Amber Ochoa, Editor

IMPORTANT DATES 

 

Mar 8………..PTA 6 PM 

Mar 13…..Daylight Savings Time Begins 

Mar 14-18...Spring Break - NO School 

Mar 25………Spring Break Day - NO School 

Mar 28………Spring Travel Day - NO School 

 

SPRING BREAK INTERSESSION 
 

Chico Unified is offering an optional Spring Break 

Intersession program that will run March 14-18th from 

8 AM – 12:30 PM at Citrus.  There is no charge for this 

program.  This year’s intersession does not count 

for attendance make up days! 

 

 

                BOX TOPS CONTEST WINNERS 
 

Citrus PTA's February Box Tops contest was a big 

success.  Ms. Love's 2nd grade class won with 533 Box 

Tops!  Mrs. Knecht and Mrs. Smith's TK class was 

second with 411.  A total of 2,598 Box Tops were 

collected.  Thank you to everyone who participated 

and to all of you who continue to support Citrus PTA! 

 

TDAP BEFORE STARTING 7TH GRADE 
 

All students starting 7th grade in August will need proof 

of a whooping cough booster shot before starting 

school.  We strongly recommend getting your child 

vaccinated.  Getting the Tdap shot now will not only 

help protect your child against the ongoing threat of 

whooping cough, but will also meet the school entry 

requirement for junior high.   
 

If your child has already obtained the Tdap booster 

shot, please send verification to the school as soon as 

possible. Thank you! 

 

 

Reminder: Citrus is a latex free school. 

Please keep all those new toys at home. 

NIGHT AT THE MUSEUM 
 

As the doors of the museum close to the public, and 

the last rays of sunlight fade, the museum’s night-time 

adventure begins….discover distant land, investigate 

the past, see behind the scenes, and explore the 

museum.  This is for ages 5-11. There will be a Pizza 

dinner, Hands-on projects & games.  The cost is 

$25 per child - $15 per sibling.  Registration begins 

March 28th.   Space is limited.  Please call 530-899-5397 

or Email: anthromuseum@csuchico.edu for more 

information. 

    

6th ANNUAL POPPY WALK & 5K RUN 
 

Celebrating 30 years, The Peg Taylor Center for Adult 

Day Health Care, is putting on a Poppy Walk & 5K Run 

April 2nd at 8:30 AM in Bidwell Park. Bring the whole 

family, strollers and wheelchairs welcome. Children 

under 12 walk free with an adult.  Register online or in 

person by March 14th.  Go to www.poppywalk.org, or 

register at fleet feet. Timed runners: $30 Non-timed 

runners & walkers: $25 

    

LOST AND FOUND 
 

Our Lost & Found is overflowing, once again.  Please 

check it daily for your child’s missing clothing and other 

items!  Make sure to put names on all of their 

belongings so when they are found, we can return 

them to the owner.  Any items not claimed by Spring 

Break will be donated to charity.  Thank You! 

 

CITRUS PTA ON FACEBOOK 
 

Like "Citrus Elementary School PTA" on Facebook to 

get important updates and news about Citrus School 

and PTA. Just look for the Citrus Bobcat! 

 

  


